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Dear Parents

Greetings !

We all are aware of the appalling situation in Turkey. Devastating earthquakes have taken away the

lives of thousands of people. They are now in a critical state and is in dire need of some basic

requirements for their survival. As the death toll rises, charities across the world are raising funds to

support the earthquake victims. It has always been an endeavour of BBPS, Manesar to reach out to

the people at large for all kinds of assistance. BBPS, Manesar is also an active member of National

Progressive School Council (NPSC). We would like to intimate you that team NPSC is able to reach out

to embassy of Turkey to show solidarity. BBPS, Manesar along with all other leading schools of

Gurgaon has joined the mission to be an aid for the distressed people of Turkey. We have been

privileged to contribute toiletries for the hapless victims of Turkey.

We sincerely request you to kindly donate generously, any of the items listed below, so that we all

unitedly can support the earthquake victims. Kindly donate the items latest by Wednesday, 15th of

February, 2023 by 11am. You may send your contribution either through your ward or handover it in

the reception.

LIST OF TOILETRIES:-

1.Toothpaste

2. A set of toothbrush

3. Hair comb

4. Bathing Soap

5. A packet of Detergent Powder/Detergent Cakes

6. Sanitary Napkins

7. Diapers

8. Hand towels (New Ones)

9. Tissue paper

10. Liquid Hand wash

A kind gesture of ours might bring some relief to the survivors of the earthquake.

Your unflinching support has always been a strength for us and we expect to have them in the future

too.

Thanks & Regards

Akanksha Sehgal Setia Harsh Kumar
(Vice Principal) (Principal)


